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THE FRICK PITTSBURGH ANNOUNCES REOPENING OF 

CAMPUS GROUNDS ON JULY 14 

 

PITTSBURGH, PA, July 2, 2020 – The Frick Pittsburgh is pleased to announce the reopening of its Point 

Breeze campus grounds to the public beginning at 10 a.m. on Tuesday, July 14, with the reopening of The 

Frick Art Museum and the Car and Carriage Museum to follow on Saturday, August 15. 

Visitors will be able to again enjoy the Frick grounds daily, Tuesdays through Sundays from 10 a.m. until 

dusk. In accordance with Governor Wolf’s statewide public health mandate, the Frick asks that all visitors 

to the site wear a mask and practice social distancing.  

On Saturday, August 1, timed tickets will be available at TheFrickPittsburgh.org for reservation in 

anticipation of the August 15 reopening of The Frick Art Museum and Car and Carriage Museum. For 

continued updates on the Frick’s reopening plan, visit TheFrickPittsburgh.org/covid-19. 

ABOUT THE FRICK PITTSBURGH 

Located on the Pittsburgh estate of late-19th-century industrialist Henry Clay Frick, The Frick Pittsburgh is 

the steward of collections left as a legacy to the people of Pittsburgh by Frick’s daughter, Helen Clay Frick. 

The permanent collections include fine and decorative arts, cars, carriages, historic objects, and buildings. 

The Frick experience includes The Frick Art Museum, the Car and Carriage Museum, Clayton, the Frick 

family Gilded Age mansion, and six acres of beautifully landscaped lawns and gardens. Also included are 

an Education Center, the Frick children’s playhouse (designed by renowned architects Alden & Harlow), a 
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large working greenhouse (also designed by Alden & Harlow), The Café at the Frick, and the Grable Visitor 

Center, which houses the Frick Museum Store. Information about The Frick Pittsburgh  is available online 

at TheFrickPittsburgh.org. 

For additional information or images, please contact Kaitlyn Clem, Marketing and Communications 
Associate, at KClem@TheFrickPittsburgh.org or 412-342-4025. 
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